
LINCOLNSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
 

MIXED DRY RECYCLING CONTRACT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, in accordance with Rule 17 (Special Urgency) of the 
Council's Access to Information Procedure Rules in the Council's Constitution, an exempt 
report on the mixed Dry Recycling Contract, which has not been included on the Forward 
Plan, will be considered by the Executive Councillor for Commercial and Environmental 
Management on Friday, 14 June 2019. 
 
The reason for urgency in this instance is that the Council's existing contractor Mid-UK 
Recycling Limited has gone into administration.  Mixed dry recyclates are not currently being 
collected from the Council's Waste Transfer Stations which as a result are either at or will by 
the end of Friday, 14 June 2019 be at capacity and unable to take further deliveries with a 
corresponding impact on collections.  This does not allow sufficient time for compliance with 
Rule 16 (General Exception) of the Access to Information Procedure Rules 
 
This notice is published in accordance with Rule 17 of the above mentioned Rules. 
 
 
 
Debbie Barnes OBE 
Head of Paid Service 
14 June 2019 
 
Ref: Rachel Wilson – (01522) 552107 


